
 

U.S. 27/U.S. 441 Resurfacing 
from Morse Boulevard to north of SE 178th Place 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 445304-1 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation 
(FDOT) proposes to enhance safety and 
operations on U.S. 27/441 from Morse Boulevard 
to north of SE 178th Place in northern Sumter 
County and Southern Marion County. 
 
The purpose of the project is to repave this 
section of the corridor to extend the life of the 
existing road way. 
 
The project will also construct nearly 1.3 miles of 
new sidewalk on both sides of the roadway to 
close gaps throughout the entire project limits. 
  
To improve operations and traffic efficiency, the 
left turn lanes at the signalized intersections will 
be modified to increase space for vehicles. 
Traffic signals also will be upgraded. 
 
Additional improvements include new pedestrian 
signals and crosswalks, as well as drainage 
upgrades.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

11-10-2021 

Design: Ongoing - completion early 2022 $     868,000 

Right of Way: Within existing               - 

Construction: Funded - fall 2022 $  2.9 Million 

Sumter and Marion Counties 

CFLRoads.com 

 Daniel Simpson 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5394 
Daniel.Simpson@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* subject to change 


